
MINUTES 

 

Community Meeting 

January 30, 2018 

6:00pm – 7:00pm 

Meeting called by Christian Becker 

Attendees: 

 

 

 

 

Christian Becker, President | Gina B., Vice President |Maria Martinez, Secretary | Susan 

Fraioli, Treasurer | Leslie Wilkerson, Advisory Member |Lisa Abeln, Advisory Member        

| Jessica Workman, Advisory Member | Kelley Brunner, Principal | Sara Mann, Community 

Member | Aletha Montague, Community Member | Mike Becker, Community Member | 

Yael Berko, Community Member | Ally Hitzeman, Community Member | Christy Strack, 

Community Member |Loira Talmon, Community Member | Richard Montague, Community 

Member | Andrew Thoresen, Community Member 

 

   Absents:     

                               

 

 

6:00pm – 6:10pm   Financials 

 

Susan presented the financials. Susan said we are currently moving in the right 

direction. 

Spirit Wear sales have doubled the amount of money that was raised last year. 

Susan invited everybody to participate in Pack-A-Palooza, as this is the biggest event of 

the school year. 

Susans Fraioli 

6:10-6:50 News from the District 

Dr. Vesely congratulated Mrs. Brunner for being a great leader. 

 

Dr. Vesely informed the group, that during her last visit to the school she was able to 

give recognition to Mrs. Denton.  Mrs. Denton was recognized by the District Leadership 

for her hard work and dedication to her students and profession. 

 

Dr. Vesely talked about her priorities: 

*Address challenges of sustaining enrollment. 

*Commitment to teacher compensation. 

Dr. Vesely 

 



*Close the achievement gap. 

*District-wide curriculum audit. 

 

 

Dr. Vesely explained the Purpose of interim Assessment: 

*Serve as assessment for learning. 

*Integrated system designed to monitor student attainment of curriculum standards 

outlined in district curriculum guides. 

*Used to measure progress towards set goals and refine instructional practice to 

prioritize and teach what students most need. 

*Are the starting point for instructions drive rigor for backwards instructional planning. 

 

Before the close of the meeting, it was announced that in the Fall, Mrs. Brunner had 

been given the Grand Canyon University STEM Principal of the Month Award!   

 

 

 


